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June 8, 1998

Certified Receipt #P 471 215 214

Manana Gas Inc

Attn Ed Hartman

2520 Tramway Terrace Crt NE
Albuquerque NM 87122

RE: Remediation at the Bobbie Herrera #1, K-4-30N-11W, 30-045-23338

Dear Mr. Hartman:

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division recognizes that Manana has remediated the
blowdown area on the Bobbie Herrera #1 to within the guideline standards provided for spills and
pits. This documentation is shown in a report submitted by Blagg Engineering dated May 20,
1998. Please note the error in spelling the well name “Bobbie” not Bobby and the well is in
Township 30 North not 29 North. The initial excavation and sampling on April 8, 1998 did not
meet the standards as shown by laboratory analysis for BTEX subsequent field testing after
additional excavation on April 14, 1998 did meet the guidelines using the Field Headspace
method, reading 96.4 ppm.

Yours truly,

n /
Sy B Ferenf
Dennyvé. Foust

Environmental Geologist

cc: Blagg Engineering
Barry Cooper, Aztec Ruins
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